
Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Minnesota Statute, Section 394.26, that the 
Hendrum Economic Development Authority, in and for the City of Hendrum, will 
conduct  a public hearing on Monday, October 12, 2015, in the Hendrum Professional 
Building Boardroom, 308 Main St E, Hendrum, MN, beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

The purpose is to hear public comments on the following proposed transaction of real 
property for new home construction owned by the Hendrum Economic Development 
Authority: 

Lot 5 Block 6 – Wild Rice Add’n Platted Property – Approx 120 x 220, according to the 
plat thereof on file and of record in the Office of the Register of Deeds in and for the 
County and State. 
 
Lot 4 Block 6 – Wild Rice Add’n Platted Property – Approx 136 x 120, according to the 
plat thereof on file and of record in the Office of the Register of Deeds in and for the 
County and State. 

All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing or submit written testimony prior 
to the hearing date either in support of or in opposition to the request.  Written testimony 
should be sent to: 

Hendrum Economic Development Authority, PO Box 100, Hendrum, MN 56550 

Dated: September 28, 2015         Keri Plemmons, City Clerk/Treasurer 


